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The meeting was held virtually via Zoom.  
 
Dr. Laura Poe (COBE) inquired about AI and Turn It In. She reported that the COBE has been using it 
and loves it. Ashely Leslie (DEC) let the committee know that we are currently evaluating AI for Turn It 
In and it is free to us until January 2024. She reported that approximately 180 faculty actively use Turn 
It In. The DEC will survey those faculty near the end of the evaluation period and determine utilization 
and satisfaction. She shared that Turn It In is already a high-priced tool and that the addition of AI 
would be at an additional cost.  
 
Chair Dr. Meg Thompson shared that she is working on an info-graphic for distribution to faculty. The 
goal is to send via email sometime in May and then again at the beginning of the fall semester. This 
info-graphic will provide information regarding technology resources available to faculty and answers 
to some common questions. A discussion about content for the info-graphic took place. Dr. Thompson 
will send a draft to the committee for review prior to sending to faculty.  
 
A brief discussion regarding the use of the Loom Chrome extension for screen capture and recording. 
Ashely Leslie (DEC) shared that while the DEC has a limited number of licenses for Loom, they 
recommend Panopto over Loom except for in a few specific cases. The DEC can work with faculty on 
this if/as needed.  

 
 The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 pm 


